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Dr. Alcoze --

The Diversity Subcommittee of UCC met yesterday and reviewed FOR 270 for US Ethnic Diversity.

On behalf of the subcommittee, I am pleased to inform you that we have reviewed the documentation and have approved FOR 270 for a US Ethnic Diversity designation.  We were very pleased to be able to review this course and feel it will be a strong addition to the diversity course list.

This decision will be forward to UCC for final approval.  Please let me know if you have any further questions.

~John Doherty, Chair

-- 

John J. Doherty, MA MLS

Librarian, Arts & Letters Team Leader

Cline Library, Northern Arizona University

Flagstaff, AZ 86011-6022

928-523-8569 // 928-523-9180 (F)

John.Doherty@nau.edu 

Hi Nicole --

I copied you in on this message.  However, what I did not mention was that we approved this course for Fall 2006, the current semester.

~John

